re Protectio:s

Life Safety Division

April 24, 2013

Mr. Ken Toland PE

KT Engineering

12500 W. 58" Ave. Suite 230
Arvada, CO 80002

RE: Fire Protection: Warner Property W. 58" and Indiana St
Candlelight Crest project 5700 Indiana Street

Dear Ken,
The Warner property located on the Southeast corner of W. 58™ Ave. and the Candlelight Crest
project located at approximately 5700 Indiana Street are within the boundaries of the Arvada Fire

Protection District.

Fire Stations providing service to these sites are Station 8, 6385 Quaker Street and Station 2,
5250 Oak Street.

If you have any questions or would need any additional information, please feel free to contact
me at 303-424-3012.

Sincerely,

Arvada Fire Protection District

Do Sy

Steve Steigledér
Deputy Fire Marshal

759063 Allison Way Arvada, Colorado 80005-5032 303-424-3012



